Earth Avengers victoriaLam1 Jericho High School

Proposal for Youth Environmental Advisory Board

12:09 AM (10 minutes ago) 🏠

(2)

Angela Mai <angela.rl.mai15@gmail.com>

to josephsaladino -

Dear Supervisor Saladino.

We are writing as students of Jericho High School, concerned about how climate change is affecting daily life in our community. In recent years, there have been noticeable changes to the local environment and climate, such as hotter summers with more intense heat waves, frequent flooding, and rises in groundwater contamination. These issues directly affect the health, safety, and future of the community.

While climate change is a global challenge, we believe powerful solutions come from local action. Local governments manage aspects of a community that national governments can not, from urban planning to waste management. Moreover, small, local changes can act as a blueprint for more significant, broader change.

Our generation is passionate about confronting this crisis, but too often our voices are ignored. We hope you will consider establishing a Youth Environmental Advisory Board. This board will allow students to develop and discuss solutions with peers and meet with city officials on a monthly basis, as well as receive funding for concrete projects, such as community gardens, recycling programs, or renewable energy initiatives. This will provide a direct channel for young citizens passionate about the environment to contribute their ideas and bring fresh perspectives to city policy.

We are eager to advance this idea and would be grateful for the chance to meet with you, in person or virtually, at your convenience to discuss this proposal further. Thank you for your time and dedication to our community.

Sincerely,

The Members of Earth Avengers (Project Green Challenge group)

Angela Mai: angela.r.mai15@gmail.com Nuerya Nijiati: nuerya.05@gmail.com Victoria Lam: victoria.lam.3838@gmail.com Thanvi Suvva: tsuvva2010@gmail.com



12:09 AM (15 minutes ago) 🕁 😊





Dear Imbroto.

We are writing as students of Jericho High School, concerned about how climate change is affecting daily life in our community. In recent years, there have been noticeable changes to the local environment and climate, such as hotter summers with more intense heat waves, frequent flooding, and rises in groundwater contamination. These issues directly affect the health, safety, and future of

While climate change is a global challenge, we believe powerful solutions come from local action. Local governments manage aspects of a community that national governments can not, from urban planning to waste management. Moreover, small, local changes can act as a blueprint for more significant, broader change.

Our generation is passionate about confronting this crisis, but too often our voices are ignored. We hope you will consider establishing a Youth Environmental Advisory Board. This board will allow students to develop and discuss solutions with peers and meet with city officials on a monthly basis, as well as receive funding for concrete projects, such as community gardens, recycling programs, or renewable energy initiatives. This will provide a direct channel for young citizens passionate about the environment to contribute their ideas and bring fresh perspectives to city policy.

We are eager to advance this idea and would be grateful for the chance to meet with you, in person or virtually, at your convenience to discuss this proposal further. Thank you for your time and dedication to our community.

The Members of Earth Avengers (Project Green Challenge group)

Angela Mai: angela.r.mai15@gmail.com Nuerya Nijiati: nuerya.05@gmail.com Victoria Lam: victoria.lam.3838@gmail.com Thanvi Suvva: tsuvva2010@gmail.com





